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Monday 14th March 2022 
 
This week is Science Week! Hopefully you have all caught up with the weekly challenge on Tapestry 
that was set last week introducing some of the ideas related to Science Week and the theme of 
‘Growth’. We will be busy taking part in a range of activities this week all to do with how we have 
grown, how plants grow, how our brains grow and how our ideas grow! If you can complete the 
activity on Tapestry at home with your child, then this will support our learning for the week.  
 

Thank you for coming to read with the children last Friday. They loved showing off our classroom to 
you and sharing stories in school. To keep our World Book Day celebrations going for as long as 
possible we will take part in a book swap next week. Please keep an eye out for more information 
on this towards the end of the week.  
 

Thank you to those of you who have already returned the slip regarding our school trip to Pentire 
Head. Just a gentle reminder to return these this week please. 
 
We will be planning a class trip to Wadebridge, and I will need to ask for parental support for this if 
we want to keep travel costs down. I am aware that this half term has suddenly got very busy so I 
will arrange this for after half term (we will have better picnic weather then too!) 
 
One of the reasons that this half term has suddenly got very busy is swimming! Class R will have 
their week of swimming in the last week before the Easter holidays. They will swim every afternoon 
that week and more information about this will come home shortly. 
 
Comic Relief is on Friday 18th March! The children are invited to come to school dressed in 
something red or add a splash of red to their uniform. We will also have a cake sale after school. 
Money donations and cake donations to be brought to the classroom on Friday morning please. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and don’t forget to pop in to speak to us if you have any 
queries or concerns. 
 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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